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Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact Dan Racher on:

Telephone: 020 7783 8014

e-mail: SSCClegislation.CONSULTATION@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk
If your enquiry is related to the DCSF e-consultation website or the consultation process in general, you can contact the Consultation Unit by e-mail: consultation.unit@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk or by telephone: 0870 000 2288.
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	Consultation Summary

	1.1
	This is a short summary only.  To read the full documents please go to www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations 
The purpose of this consultation is to gather views on the draft Sure Start Children's Centres guidance. Following the Apprenticeships, Children, Skills and Learning Act 2009, the document contains statutory guidance to local authorities and, in some cases, Primary Care Trusts and Jobcentre Plus, on the provisions of the Act in relation to children's centres. This guidance builds on the existing DCSF guidance for children's centres. As well as relevant to LAs, PCTs and Jobcentre Plus , the guidance will also be relevant to staff at children's centres and organisations who work with children's centres. The Act also establishes the inspection of children's centres by Ofsted, and views are also sought on a policy statement explaining the inspection proposals.  We would welcome your views.

The relevant section of the ASCL Act will commence in mid January. Therefore, the DCSF wish to issue the statutory guidance to LAs, PCTs and Jobcentre Plus as soon as possible after commencement. This guidance will help explain the legislation and help LAs and others fulfil their statutory duties. As such, in order to publish the guidance to this timetable, a shortened consultation period was, on balance, considered necessary
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	How To Respond

	2.1
	Consultation responses can be completed online at www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations 

by emailing SSCClegislation.CONSULTATION@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk or by downloading a response form which should be completed and sent to:

Dan Racher
1 FL
SANCTUARY BUILDINGS 
Great Smith Street
London
SW1P 3BT
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	Additional Copies

	3.1
	Additional copies are available electronically and can be downloaded from the Department for Children, Schools and Families e-consultation website athttp://www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations 
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	Plans for making results public

	4.1
	The results of the consultation and the Department's response will be published on the DCSF e-consultation website in spring 2010.
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